
From: David-Michael Allen <lazscott@yahoo.com> on 06/11/2008 07:10:04 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 11, 2008 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments 

Dear  Email comments, 

Credit card companies appear to be taking advantage of
 
"captive" customers.
 
The Federal Reserve can use its authority to rein in these
 
"bullies."
 
Thank you.
 

.
 

Sincerely,
 

Mr. David-Michael Allen
 
834 Avalon Rd Apt 2
 
Lawrence, KS 66044-2476
 


